
 

 

 

On Thursday 4th July 2019, Year 6 took part in a 
Vocations Workshop led by the vicar from St Faith 
and St Laurence, Reverend Canon Priscilla 
White. She discussed her vocation with the 
children and also focused on the children’s faith 
journey especially as they move on to Secondary 
school. 

 During the workshop, Year 6 heard all about the 
faith journey of Reverend White and how she was finally able to become a vicar (due to being 
female) when the law was changed in 1992. She shared her journey with the children about 
how she felt when she heard her call from God, but being unable to fulfil it, as women were not 
allowed to become vicars within the Church of England and so she spent 5 years as a Deacon. 
Reverend White said she had a feeling deep inside about her calling to serve within the church 
which never went away which is why she persevered on her journey.   

After this, the children were able to 
ask Reverend White deep and 
thought-provoking questions 
relating to their faith and hers, 
questions that we sometime find 
difficult to answer due to the 
mystery of our faith.  

 

Vocations: 
Who is God calling you to be?


